
 

 
November 30, 2018 
 
Good Morning SD 308 Family! 
Each Friday we will provide you with a quick list of important announcements, personnel 
information, awards, and shout outs!  You can review past editions on the intranet under the 
Communications tab. ​Thank you for sending in article ideas​​...submit content for future Friday 
Updates to: ​communications@sd308.org​.  
 
OEHS Swimmer is National Champion! 
Oswego East Student Grace Cooper finished 5th at USA Swimming’s 2018 Winter Nationals in 
North Carolina and is the 18 and under National Champion!  
The Co-op Girls Swim and Dive Team placed 8th at state earlier this month; congratulations to 
Coach Deryl Leubner!  
 
PRIDE Nominations Open Today!  
Nominations for the December PRIDE awards that recognize teachers, employees and 
volunteers across the district are being accepted now through Dec. 14. It only takes a few 
minutes to ​submit a nomination​. All nominees receive a certificate.  Winners will be suprised by 
Dr. Sparlin, recognized at a Board of Education Meeting, and provided gifts from area sponsors.  
 
Breakfast With Santa- Presale Ends TODAY at Noon! 
The Oswego Foundation for Educational Excellence (OFEE) is partnering with the Rotary Club 
of Oswego to bring Breakfast with Santa to Oswego High School from 8:30 to 11:30 a.m. on 
Saturday, December 1. In addition to the pancake breakfast, families will be able to play games, 
do crafts, and, of course, visit with Santa for pictures and gift requests. The event runs from 
8:30 to 11:30 a.m. with two breakfast seatings at 8:30 and 10 a.m. Tickets are $7 per person, or 
$24 for a family of four, when purchased in advance. Prices increase by $1 per person at the 
door. Children under 4 are free. ​Tickets are on sale now​.  
Proceeds from Breakfast with Santa will benefit OFEE, which supports SD 308 by providing 
grants to enhance educational opportunities for students in classrooms.  
 
Upgraded Digital Storefront for the Document Center 
The document center has caught up with current requests and now has the capacity to start 
working on future requests.  You’re encouraged to submit copy needs for next semester.  
The upgraded Digital Storefront (DSF) is now live, with easier usability. 
Note that thumbnail icons for district standard curriculum documents on the site will be updated 
in the coming weeks.  ​Visit the Online Copy Center Website. 
(This site is only available when connected to district 308's network. Please login with your 
network ID.)  
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Submissions should include the date you would like to have the materials in your building.  
Please remember that jobs less than 100 clicks (excluding special paper/cutting or finishing) will 
not be completed at the copy center. 
 
Summer Work Available with RiverEdge Park 
RiverEdge Park is hiring employees for their 2019 summer entertainment season. A job fair will 
be held December 27 to interview for all open positions. Applications can be found ​here​. An 
interview appointment is required.  
 
SD 308 Word Search 
Enjoy a good word search?  
A printable version featuring all of our schools can be found ​here​.  
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